
July 10,1963

THE WARD RITCHIE PRESS
1932 HYPERION AVENUE • LOS ANGELES 27, CALIF.

TELEPHONE NORMANDY 4-2 I 85

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We are now arranging our Spring of 1964 booklist and wondered 
what progress you had made on the book we were discussing.
We should like to include it if you thought it might be ready 
by this Fall.

Sincerely yours,

Ward Ritchie
The Ward Ritchie Press

WR/gls


